
HCARES MEETING NOTES  10/06/2012 

� The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 10:15 AM  at Hamilton  County 

Public Safety Training center on 7925 E. 160th street. 

� Sherrie Vermande, KD5URS, gave the Treasure’s report.  We have approximately  $ 1384.77 in 

the account.  It is time to pay the 2013 dues. 

� We had a discussion on the Atlanta Earth Festival review.  The previous event was the 4H fair.  It 

is possible that we may not be going to the fair.  Field day was a good success. This year we were 

4A with 4 stations. We discussed other options for Field Day locations. 

� We should be going to the Sam Costa run next year 

� The next testing session will be scheduled in the near future. 

� The club has setup for the Nominations for Officers 

o President – 

� Steve Quear, WA9FTT 

o Vice President  

� Steve Stuckey, N9WNN 

o Treasurer  

� Sherrie Vermande, KD5URS 

o Secretary 

� Ron Sans, WA4EZF 

� Program ideas were requested. 

o Show and Tell 

o Hoosier DXers 

o We need some more new ideas 

� We discussed the HCARES web page and updating it to a newer format.  The Club approved 

spending up to $50 to get the an HCARES domain for as many years as we can. 

� The meeting was adjourned at 11:13 AM. 
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